

February 2, 2014

Ambassador Audrey Gardner

Dear Ambassador Audrey,

We just wanted to thank you for being a part of the Grand Opening of the South Africa's Lifestyle Hub on January 7, 2014. What a memorable occasion!

The launch ceremony at the Ritz Carlton was a wonderful blend of South Africa and the U.S.A., celebrating this new venture that is a result of a unique relationship between the South African Government and our American business, McGlobal Explorers. The many speeches given that day were inspirational and when the national anthem of South Africa was sung in its 5 languages, we were all feeling proud.

The Ribbon Cutting Ceremony was equally memorable and the remarks made by Program Director Ntuli and the toast by COO Scholtz perfectly concluded the Grand Opening.

We look forward to figuring out a way we might collaborate with you in the future...

Thank you again for being a part of such a wonderful event!

Sincerely,

Shannon L. McCollough, DVM

Shanner L. Mc Collack, DVM

(President, McGlobal Explorers)

Mark A. McCollough

(CEO, McGlobal Explorers)

1. USA location: 9948 Litzsinger Road St. Louis, Missouri 63124 USA (314)614-6325 McGlobalexplorer@aol.com

South Africa location:
Monoceros Building Office 6
Van Riebeeck Street
Nigel 1491, South Africa